
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Date: May 14, 2014 
Contact: Michael S. LeBrun, General Manager 
Nipomo Community Services District 
148 S. Wilson St., Nipomo, CA 93444 
Phone: (805) 929-1133 – Email: mlebrun@ncsd.ca.gov 
 

 

 

Nipomo’s Water Shortage Prompts Board of Directors to Deny Requests for Water  

 
 

On Wednesday, May 14th, the District’s Board held their regular meeting at 9AM and denied both Viola Construction’s and 

Steve Soares Trucking’s request for water service via a metered hydrant. 

Steve Soares Trucking requested water service via a hydrant meter for animal husbandry while Viola Construction 

requested approximately 8,000 gallons of water via a hydrant meter for a construction project. Both requests were for 

usage outside the District’s service boundary. 

The Board recognized both company’s needs, but denied the request based on District ordinance which states “water 

service is limited to parcels within the district boundaries.” The ordinance also states “The water shall not be used for 

irrigation or commercial husbandry or crop growing purposes.”  

Additionally, these requests were made during a time where the Board is asking all customers to reduce water usage by 

20% due to a Stage II drought situation.  

Next Scheduled Regular Board Meeting: Wednesday, May 28, 2014, 9AM, District Board Room 148 South Wilson, Nipomo. 

For more information, please contact the Nipomo Community Services District at 929-1133 or visit www.ncsd.ca.gov.  
 

### 
 

Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is pleased to 
provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste management services as 
well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services District is to provide its customers with 
reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 

http://www.ncsd.ca.gov/

